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In this issue, we talk about:

B U B B L E  R U N  +
P I C T U R E S

M A R C H  2 0 2 2

Bubble Run 5K
B Y  S E L E N A  X I A N G

On the morning of Saturday, March 11, San

Diego Figure Skating Club members

participated in the 2022 Bubble Run in Chula

Vista! The Bubble Run is a 5K that has

numerous bubble stations along the route,

and we had a blast doing this run. The SDFSC

team ran in the 8 am heat, and we wore

matching t-shirts along with tutus (thank you

to Alisa's mom for making them)!

(L-R) Victoria Flores, Renee Shi, Alisa Kunimoto, Selena Xiang



"I think we all see the world from our own unique bubble" -
Julie Taymor

A run to remember!
The picture below shows our SDFSC team before the start of the


bubble run! In addition to this group, we also had a group of girls


from our Shining Blades Synchronized Skating team run in the 10


am heat. 

And everyone got Bubble Run medals at the end of the race :)



More Bubbly Pictures!


